From:
Marks, Herbert E. [HMarks@ssd.com]

Sent:
25 January 2000 20:46

Subject:
ITU: ITR Expert Group

I have received the various communications and suggest the following further comments:

· Mr. Rouxeville has noted that there will continue to be changes in the national regulatory regimes and it will be difficult to understand  the full scope of the changes and the effects on any new ITRs, for some time to come.

· With respect to the integration approach, the foregoing  problem will affect such approach.  Further, there are significant legal questions to be resolved.

· Under these circumstances, and given that global telecommunications has been able to develop relatively  well even with the current ITRs in place, even if it is arguably not the most elegant or situations, this suggests that one should wait before revisiting the ITRs.

· Thus, I would respectfully suggest that the option of deferring action( Option 4, I believe), as discussed in my submission, remains the most useful approach.

Please let me know if there are any questions.

HERB MARKS

